
Y4 
Multiplication 

Test



•The multiplication tables check (MTC) is statutory for primary schools 
in the 2021/22 academic year.

•The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall 
their times tables fluently, which is essential for future success in 
mathematics. It will help schools to identify pupils who have not yet 
mastered their times tables, so that additional support can be 
provided.

• Schools must administer the MTC to all eligible year 4 pupils between 
Monday 6 June and Friday 24 June. Schools are strongly encouraged 
to administer the check within the first 2 weeks of the check window.



https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/m
ultiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents 

•The test has 25 times table questions.

•The test gives 6 seconds to answer each question. 

•All schools have to administer the tests for all their children in Y4. 
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•https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-c
heck-information-for-parents
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Schools have access to the try it out section of the 
multiplication test. However, this does not give 
scores. It is a useful way to watch the children 
manage the test. 



Results
• Schools will be sent the results once the tests have all been 

completed. 

• Schools will then have to provide the scores to parents. 

•There is no pass mark for the test, just a score. However this should 
helps schools and parents judge how well children are remembering 
their tables. 


